
Notice to Gas Supply Hub Exchange Members of amendments to the Gas Supply Hub 

trading hours for Pre-Matched Non-Netted trades 

 
This Notice advises all Gas Supply Hub Exchange members and other interested 

stakeholders that AEMO has completed its consultation of the amendments to the Gas 

Supply Hub Trading Hours – Pre-Matched, Non-Netted trades (GSH IIR 016).  

AEMO proposed changes to the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement to extend the 

trading hours for pre-matched, non-netted trades to 24hours, 7 days per week for the 

Wallumbilla and Moomba trading locations. The extended trading hours will be available for 

Balance of Day, Day ahead and Daily Gas products. 

Taking into account the assessment provided in the Impact and Implementation Report (IIR), 

AEMO has decided to implement the proposed amendment, effective from 17 June 2019.  

AEMO received two submissions from stakeholders in response to the proposed 

amendments to the trading hours as outlined in the IIR. A summary of the comments are 

shown in Attachment A. 

The changes will be incorporated in version 12.3 of the Gas Supply Hub Exchange 

Agreement. As required by the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement clause 3.3(d) (iv), 

AEMO informs Participants that version 12.3 of the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement 

will be effective from 17 June 2019. 

 

Notice Date: 27 May 2019 

 

 



Attachment A: Summary of stakeholder comments on Gas Supply Hub Exchange 

Agreement Consultation IIR 014 

Organisation Summary of comment AEMO’s Response 

AGL Supportive of the proposed 
change. 

Noted, the proposed amendments will be 
made.   

Shell Supportive of the proposed 
change. Open to including 
weekly and monthly 
products. 

Noted, will be included in a future 
consultation  

 


